SALLY AND HOWARD LEVIN CLUBHOUSE ANNOUNCEMENTS

DECEMBER 10th THROUGH DECEMBER 14th

The Member Services Area is updating its member reach out information, as well as conducting a survey regarding member
employment. This information is partly to be used in constructing statistics for use by Clubhouse International (CI) and
Pennsylvania Clubhouse Coalition (PCC). We want to keep your reach-out information up to date as well. You can fill out a survey
on the Green Table. Your personal information will not be shared, but used to generate statistics.

We are looking for new board members. If any of your family members may be interested, please contact Jill P.

On Wednesday December 19th we will be having a farewell 2621 party. Please RSVP by the 18th.

The Clubhouse will close at 3:30 pm on Thursday, December 20th due to a JRS Staff meeting.

The Clubhouse will be open on Christmas Day, December 25th and New Years Day, January 1st, from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm.
OVR will visit on Thursday, January 17th at 1:30 pm to give a presentation, and will meet with interested colleagues afterwards.

There are small sheets of paper on the green table where you can fill out what you are grateful for about the Clubhouse and/or
memories from the 2621 location. We will use these for our farewell party.

*Jill’s last day with us will be 12/31/18. Please say goodbye to her and wish her well!

Clubhouse International Standard of the Week

#27 Community support services are provided by members and staff of the Clubhouse. Community support activities are centered in
the work unit structure of the Clubhouse. They include helping with entitlements, housing and advocacy, promoting healthy
lifestyles, as well as assistance in accessing quality medical, psychological, pharmacological and substance abuse services in the
community.




